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On January 30, 2020, the 8 million-strong Christians United
for Israel (CUFI), issued a press release drawing attention to
a major film, Never Again? to be shown on October 13 and 14,
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2020 in more than 800 movie theaters across the US. The title
of the CUFI film is a sendup on the meme intertwining the
history  of  the  Nazi  SS  final  solution  that  murdered  Six
Million  European  Jewish  men,  women  and  children  with  the
recent spike in violent, lethal Antisemitic incidents in the
US  in  Pittsburgh,  Pennsylvania,  Poway,  California,  Jersey
City, New Jersey, and Monsey, New York.

 

That was reflected in the comments of CUFI’s founder, Pastor
John Hagee


